
Delaware River Independence Day Holiday Period Fireworks Displays 
 

PA – NJ – PHILADELPHIA AND CAMDEN WATERFRONTS – DELAWARE RIVER – BARGE BASED FIREWORKS DISPLAY – 
SAFETY ZONE  
A barge-based fireworks display is scheduled to occur on the Delaware River adjacent to Penn’s Landing in Philadelphia, 
PA. The fireworks display will be from 9:15 p.m. to 10:15 p.m. on July 1, 2023, or on a rain date of July 2, 2023. A safety 
zone will be in effect for the duration of the fireworks display to include all navigable waters within a 500-yard radius of 
the fireworks barge located at approximate position latitude 39°56'52"N, longitude 075°08'09"W. Vessels may not enter, 
remain in, or transit through the safety zone during the enforcement period unless authorized by the Captain of the Port 
or official on-scene patrol. Mariners may contact official patrol on-scene via marine band radio VHF-FM channel 16. For 
any comments or questions, contact Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay, Waterways Management Division, at (215) 271-
4814. 
 
PA – DELAWARE RIVER – PHILADELPHIA – BARGE BASED FIREWORKS DISPLAY - SAFETY ZONE  
A barge-based fireworks display is scheduled to occur on the Delaware River adjacent to Rivers Casino in Philadelphia, 
PA, from 9:15 p.m. to 10:15 p.m. on July 2, 2023. A safety zone will be in effect for the duration of the fireworks display 
to include all navigable waters within 500 yards of a fireworks barge located at approximate position latitude 39°57'42" 
N, longitude 075°7'45" W. Vessels may not enter, remain in, or transit through the safety zone during the enforcement 
period unless authorized by the Captain of the Port or official on-scene patrol. Mariners may contact official patrol on-
scene via marine band radio VHF-FM channel 16. For any comments or questions, contact Coast Guard Sector Delaware 
Bay, Waterways Management Division, at (215) 271-4814. 
 
CAMDEN, NJ - A barge-based fireworks display is scheduled to occur on the Delaware River adjacent to Penn’s Landing 
near Camden, NJ, from 9 p.m. to 10 p.m. on July 4, 2023, or a rain date of July 5, 2023. A safety zone will be in effect for 
the duration of the fireworks display to include all navigable waters within a 500-yard radius of the fireworks barge 
located at approximate position latitude 39°56'37" N, longitude 075°08’09" W. Vessels may not enter, remain in, or 
transit through the safety zone during the enforcement period unless authorized by the Captain of the Port or official 
on-scene patrol. Mariners may contact official patrol on-scene via marine band radio VHF-FM channel 16. 
 
PHILADELPHIA, PA - A barge-based fireworks display is scheduled to occur on the Delaware River adjacent to Pleasant 
Hill Park in Philadelphia, PA, from 9 p.m. to 10 p.m. on July 4, 2023, or on a rain date of July 5, 2023. A safety zone will be 
in effect for the duration of the fireworks display to include all navigable waters within 300 yards of a fireworks barge 
located at approximate position latitude 40°2’22.54” N longitude 074°59’22.03” W. Vessels may not enter, remain in, or 
transit through the safety zone during the enforcement period unless authorized by the Captain of the Port or official 
on�scene patrol. Mariners may contact official patrol on-scene via marine band radio VHF-FM channel 16. 


